
 

Presentation Secondary School, Listowel 

Parents’ Association AGM 

13th May 2025 

 

AGREED REPORT 

 

Attended by: 

Carmel Kelly, Siobhan Broderick, Catherine Heaphy, Ria Browne O’Donnell, Catherine Heaphy, Elaine 

O’Carroll, Eileen Counihan & Katherina Broderick 

Apologies : Katie Zubeyko, Eilish Corridan, Mary Stack 

 

Principal and chairperson welcomed parents and outlined agenda. 

1. Policies discussed  

• Mobile phone policy  

• Programmes Policy  

• Assessment and class division policy  

• Communication with School Policy reminder for parents 

Principal will share all policies on website and send reminder to parents on Compass 

2. WSE MLL inspection Principal thanked Parents’ Association for the support and participation 

in the recent inspection. Final written report pending.   

Overall outcome was very positive 

a. Leadership & Management achieved Excellent and Teaching & Learning achieved 

Very Good to Excellent  

3. Officers. As this was Carmel Kelly’s final meeting as chairperson, a small presentation was made to 

Carmel on behalf of the PA to thank her for her commitment and dedication to the school for the last 

number of years.  

Ria Browne O’Donnell was elected as incoming chairperson for 25/26 academic year  

Catherine Heaphy was elected as secretary  

END  

 

 



 


